University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special Collections

Finding Aid - Philip J. Thomas fonds (RBSC-ARC-1747)

Generated by Access to Memory (AtoM) 2.2.1 Printed: March 01, 2016

Language of description: English Rules for Archival Description

University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special Collections
Irving K. Barber Learning Centre, 1961 East Mall Vancouver BC Canada V6T 1Z1 Telephone: 604-822-8208
Fax: 604-822-9587 http://www.library.ubc.ca/spcoll/
http://rbscarchives.library.ubc.ca//index.php/philip-j-thomas-fonds

Philip J. Thomas fonds

Table of contents

Summary information	3
Administrative history / Biographical sketch	3
Scope and content	3
Notes	4
Access points	4
Series descriptions	4
, Research, 1805-2006	4
, History	5
, History, Music	6
, People	
, Photographs	15
, Song files	17
, Publishing, 1921-2006	
, <i>Songs of the Pacific Northwest</i>	25
, Book binding projects	26
, Folk Song Societies and Festivals, 1963-2011	28

Summary information

Repository: University of British Columbia Library Rare Books and Special

Collections

Title: Philip J. Thomas fonds

ID: RBSC-ARC-1747

Date: 1805-2011 (date of creation)

Physical description: 298 cm of textual records and other material

Dates of creation, revision and deletion:

Administrative history / Biographical sketch

Note

Philip James Thomas was born on March 26, 1921 in Victoria, British Columbia. Through his life he was a folksong collector, composer, singer, and art teacher. Thomas was interested in sound from a young age when he tinkered with ham radios, which led to him being part of the secret development of radar technology during World War Two. After five years of service, he returned from war to earn his Bachelor of Arts degree and Teaching certificate at the University of British Columbia. He then became a visual art teacher. Although he mostly worked in elementary schools, he also gave courses at the University of British Columbia Summer School and at the Vancouver Art Gallery. While he was teaching at Pender Harbour Elementary School in the early 1950s, he became interested in the folk music of British Columbia as a way to connect the students with what he was teaching.

This interest led to a lifelong devotion to finding lost folk songs of British Columbia. Through his collecting he uncovered other songs in diaries, archival papers, newspapers, and books. He also cofounded the Vancouver Folk Song Circle, later the Vancouver Folk Song Society, in 1959 with his wife Hilda Thomas.

In 1979 he published his book Songs of the Pacific Northwest. Of the 49 songs included in this publication, 19 made their way onto his record Where the Fraser River Flows. In 1981 he retired from teaching to pursue his folk singing aspirations full time. During this period Thomas participated in many folk song festivals and societies.

Thomas died at Vancouver General Hospital on January 26, 2007.

Scope and content

The fonds reflects Philip J. Thomas' involvement with the folk song community. This includes his research into British Columbian folk songs and his publications on the subject. Material includes articles,

music sheets, correspondence, and photographs. The fonds is arranged into two series: research and publications.

Notes

Title notes

Immediate source of acquisition

The fonds came to Rare Books and Special Collections in two accruals, both from Thomas' family. The first accrual came before 2008. The second accrual came in 2015.

Related material

Published books and related material on folk and other music collected by Philip J. Thomas can be found in the Philip J. Thomas Popular Song Collection.

Other notes

• **Publication status**: published

Access points

• Thomas, Hilda Louise (subject)

Series descriptions

Research

Date: 1805-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series documents Thomas' research into the folk songs and history of British Columbia. Material includes articles, lyrics, music sheets, photographs, and music catalogues. The series is arranged into the six following subseries: history, music, people, photographs, record catalogue, and song files.

Physical description: 339 cm of textual records and other material

Arrangement:

Series is arranged in alphabetical order according to subject. These subjects were created before donation to Rare Books and Special Collections.

File / item list

History

Date: 1907 - 2000 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries contains Thomas' historical research material. The majority of the subseries contextualizes the folk songs he researched. Material includes handwritten notes, reproductions of photographs, and reproductions of maps of British Columbia. It is arranged alphabetically by subject.

Physical description: 28 cm of textual records and other material

Arrangement:

Subseries is arranged alphabetically by file name.

Physical description:

Includes: 100 photographs, 38 postcards, 26 maps, 12 books, 10 illustrations, 4 prints, 3 posters

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - 1930s	1978		
ARC-1747-19-01				
RBSC-	File - Alaska Highway and Canol	1974 - 1986		
ARC-1747-19-02	Construction			
RBSC-	File - Armed Force 90th Winnipeg Rifles	1990-1994		<u> </u>
ARC-1747-19-03				
RBSC-	File - Armed Force HMCS Uganda	1981-1990		
ARC-1747-19-04				
RBSC-	File - Armed Force NWMP	1988		
ARC-1747-19-05				
RBSC-	File - Armed Force WWI	2000		
ARC-1747-19-06				
RBSC-	File - Book covers, reviews, etc.	1966-[198-]		
ARC-1747-19-07				
RBSC-	File - The Cariboo Wagon Road	[197-?]		
ARC-1747-31-16				
RBSC-	File - Dibdins	[198-?]		
ARC-1747-19-08				
RBSC-	File - Farming harvest excursions	[197-?]		
ARC-1747-19-09				
RBSC-	File - Farming threshing machines	1985		
ARC-1747-19-10				
RBSC-	File - First Nations	1972-1997		
ARC-1747-20-01				

RBSC-	File - Folk Dancing	[197-?]
ARC-1747-28-03		
RBSC-	File - Folklore	1936-1981
ARC-1747-26-05		
RBSC-	File - Folklore 'Skookum Wa-Wa-"Good	1947-1964
ARC-1747-26-06	Talk"- Pearls of Wisdom - W.L. Webber	
RBSC-	File - GRIP Magazine cover photocopies	[197-?]
ARC-1747-31-18		
RBSC-	File - Illustrations	1962-[1998]
ARC-1747-20-02		
RBSC-	File - Instruments	1963-2004
ARC-1747-26-10		
RBSC-	File - Jon Bartlett and Rita Ruebsaat	1972-1980
ARC-1747-20-03	publications	
RBSC-	File - Languages Native Peoples, B.C.	1980-1993
ARC-1747-20-04		
RBSC-	File - The Libby Dam	[198-?]
ARC-1747-20-05		
RBSC-	File - May Day	[197-?]
ARC-1747-20-06		
RBSC-	File - Morris Dance	1979
ARC-1747-28-04		
RBSC-	File - Photos - Misc	[198-?]-[2000]
ARC-1747-20-07		
RBSC-	File - Postcards	1907-[194-?]
ARC-1747-31-15		
RBSC-	File - Recreation - Outdoor: Cabins, etc.	1986-04-23
ARC-1747-20-08		
RBSC-	File - Transport CP Rail Corporate	
ARC-1747-20-09	Archives	
RBSC-	File - Urban Legends (Folklore)	1984
ARC-1747-26-08		

Music

Date: 1805-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries contains Thomas' research on different genres of music. Material includes song lyrics, music sheets, articles, and clippings. The subseries is alphabetically arranged according to genre title.

Physical description: 104 cm of textual records and other material

Arrangement:

Subseries is arranged alphabetically according to file title.

Physical description:

Includes: 2 notebooks, 1 audio disk, and 1 print.

	File	/ item list		
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container

RBSC-ARC-1747-7-11	File - Alley Croker	[199-?]
RBSC-	File - Alpine and Trail Riders songs	[198-?]
ARC-1747-25-14	The 7 upine and 11 an ixide is songs	[170 .]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-12	File - American Civil War	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-13	File - Anti-Slavery Songs	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-14	File - Ballads	1929-[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-15	File - Ballads of World War II	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-16	File - B.C. Group Songs	1963 - 1996
RBSC-	File - Broadside Magazine	1964-1985
ARC-1747-28-07	The - Broadside Wagazine	1704-1703
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-17	File - Broadsides	1978-[199-?]
RBSC-	File - Bibliographies of Folk	1963-2000
ARC-1747-28-06	The Biolographies of Fork	1703 2000
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-18	File - Coal Mine Songs	1977-[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-19	File - Cante - Fable	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-20	File - Carols	1986 - 1997
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-21	File - Collecting Notes	1970 - 1984
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-22	File - Dance and Song	[193-]-[194-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-23	File - Derry Derry Down choruses	[198-?]
RBSC-	File - Dill Pickle Rag	1976-1977
ARC-1747-28-08	The Bill Flekie Rug	17/0 17//
RBSC-	File - Encyclopedia of Music in Canada	1974-1992
ARC-1747-28-09	The Encyclopedia of Waste in Canada	17,11772
RBSC-	File - Family Herald Old Favorites 1	1944-2003
ARC-1747-28-10		2, 1, 2000
RBSC-	File - Family Herald Old Favorites 2	1935-1945
ARC-1747-29-04		
RBSC-	File - Folk Music	1952-1964
ARC-1747-28-05		
RBSC-	File - Folk Music Press	1946-1995
ARC-1747-30-01		
RBSC-	File - Folksong Arrangements	[after 1946]
ARC-1747-31-13		
RBSC-	File - Folkways Recordings	1959-1984
ARC-1747-26-09		
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-01	File - French Songs	1967 - 1994
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-02	File - Irish Songs	1955 - 1990
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-03	File - Limericks	1990 - 2003
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-04	File - Limericks CBC Competition	1996 - 2004
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-05	File - New Frontiers	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-06	File - Newfoundland Doyle material	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-07	File - Non-English Non-French	1948-[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-08	File - Old Songs in French and English	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-09	File - Orff, Carl Teaching Method, etc.	1972 - 1976
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-10	File - Popular songs - 1860s	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-11	File - School songs	1932 - 1979
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-12	File - Scottish, English, etc. songs	1805 - 1993
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-13	File - Shanties	1936 - 1991
RBSC-ARC-1747-8-14	File - B.C. Single	1962 - 2006
RBSC-ARC-1747-9-01	File - Hymns and gospel	1941 - 2002
RBSC-	File - Kids Cult	1983-1988
ARC-1747-26-07		
	•	

Γ=====	1	
RBSC-	File - Lake of the Woods Songster	[198-?]
ARC-1747-25-13		
RBSC-	File - Minstrel Songs book cover	[199-?]
ARC-1747-24-07		
RBSC-ARC-1747-9-02	File - Miscellaneous Group 1 of 2	1972 - 2000
RBSC-ARC-1747-9-03	File - Miscellaneous Group 2 of 2	1920 - 2005
RBSC-ARC-1747-9-04	File - Miscellaneous Single	1967 - 2005
RBSC-	File - Music and History radio scripts	1966 - 1967
ARC-1747-25-11		1700 1707
ARC-1747-25-11	Note:	
	Handwritten note on	
	envelope: 14 - 1/2 hour	
	radio scripts by P. J. Thomas	
	"Music + History" produced	
	· -	
	by C.B.C. 1966-1967 for	
	School Broadcasts	
RBSC-	File - Music Performances Promo 1 of 2	1961 - 2005
ARC-1747-10-02		
RBSC-	File - Music Performances Promo 2 of 2	1964 - 2004
ARC-1747-10-03		
RBSC-	File - Photocopies of Riddle Book and	[197-?]
ARC-1747-31-17	Music	[177-:]
RBSC-	File - Photocopies of Riddle Book and	[197-?]
ARC-1747-24-08	Music Music	[197-1]
	l .	F. C 10.451
RBSC-	File - Poetry and Lyric Notebook	[after 1945]
ARC-1747-31-02		1000
RBSC-	File - Political Songs	1970 - 2003
ARC-1747-10-04		
RBSC-	File - Political Songs Single	1969 - 2003
ARC-1747-10-05		
RBSC-	File - Protest and Rally Songs	1974 - 2003
ARC-1747-10-06		
RBSC-	File - Ray Little Gang songsters,	[198-?]
ARC-1747-25-15	photocopies c. 1940s	
RBSC-	File - Recitations	[197-?]
ARC-1747-25-17		
RBSC-	File - Record Catalogues 01	1924-1994
ARC-1747-30-02		
RBSC-	File - Record Catalogues 02	1979-2004
ARC-1747-30-03	The Record Catalogues 02	1717 AUUT
RBSC-	File - Riddle Book	1860
ARC-1747-31-19	THE - KIUGIE DOOK	1000
	File Circ O d	1070 1007
RBSC-	File - Sing Out!	1978-1996
ARC-1747-30-04		1005
RBSC-	File - Sing Out! Songfinder	1997
ARC-1747-30-05		
RBSC-	File - Singalong material	1959 - 1999
ARC-1747-10-07		
RBSC-	File - Song Lyrics	1974-1979
ARC-1747-31-11		
RBSC-	File - Songbook Indexes	1966-1999
ARC-1747-31-01		
	1	

RBSC-	File - Songs About Vancouver	1985-03-30
ARC-1747-31-10		
RBSC-	File - Songs and Stories of Canada Index	[199-?]
ARC-1747-30-06		
RBSC-	File - Songs from PJT Collection	1970 - 1992
ARC-1747-10-01		
RBSC-	File - Tapes in UBC Special Collections	1959-1964
ARC-1747-31-20	Note:	
	Material listed in file is not	
	currently in Rare Books and	
	Special Collections.	
RBSC-	File - Temperance songs	[197-?]
ARC-1747-11-01		
RBSC-	File - UBC songsheets	[after 1957]
ARC-1747-11-02		
RBSC-	File - Ukrainian-Canadian songs	1948-[199-?]
ARC-1747-11-03		

People

Date: 1914-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries contains Thomas' research on prominent individuals in or related to British Columbian folk music or British Columbian history. Material includes published information, interview notes, and correspondence. Subseries is arranged alphabetically according to the individual's surname.

Physical description: 45 cm of textual records and other material

Arrangement:

Arrangement was inherited from time of acquisition with the exception of those files pertaining to Philip J. Thomas himself or "The Gumboots". These files were assigned titles, then placed in the alphabetical order.

Physical description:

Includes: 47 photographs, 34 envelopes, 6 drawings, 5 transparencies, 3 illustrations, 1 contact sheet, 1 print, 1 postcard, and 1 poster.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Adams, Joe	1986		
ARC-1747-11-04				
RBSC-	File - Allen, Linda	1978-2003		
ARC-1747-11-05				
RBSC-	File - Anderman, Mike	1997-1998		
ARC-1747-11-06				

abserne ivi	1 III	np 3. Thomas Tonas
RBSC-	File - Asch, Moses	1962-1986
ARC-1747-11-07		
RBSC-	File - Ballantyne, Mike	1995
ARC-1747-11-08		
RBSC-	File - Barbeau, Marius	1928-1954
ARC-1747-11-09		
RBSC-	File - Barry, P.S. (Pat)	1983-2003
ARC-1747-11-10		
RBSC-	File - Bartlett, Jon N.G.	1979-2002
ARC-1747-11-11		
RBSC-	File - Bartroli, Tomas	1986-1992
ARC-1747-11-12	The Burdon, Tomas	1700 1772
RBSC-	File - Bernson, Becky	2004
ARC-1747-11-13	The - Bernson, Becky	2004
	F'1. DI'11 D'11	[.01050]
RBSC-	File - Blinkhorn, Billy	[after 1950]
ARC-1747-11-14		F100 M
RBSC-	File - Bok, Gordon	[199-?]
ARC-1747-11-15		
RBSC-	File - Brown, Sheila MacKenzie	1995
ARC-1747-11-16		
RBSC-	File - Bryant, Wiz	1984
ARC-1747-11-17		
RBSC-	File - Campbell, John C.	1934-1939
ARC-1747-11-18		
RBSC-	File - Campbell, Kathi	[199-?]
ARC-1747-11-19	7 110 Cumpo (11, 12, 11, 11)	[
RBSC-	File - Caslor, Emma	1988-1991
ARC-1747-11-20	The - Casior, Limita	1700-1771
RBSC-	File - Cass-Beggs, Barbara	1980-1991
	riie - Cass-beggs, barbara	1980-1991
ARC-1747-11-21	Ell C D Mil 1	1000 2000
RBSC-	File - Cass-Beggs, Michael	1988-2000
ARC-1747-11-22		
RBSC-	File - Cates, Charles W.	[198-?]
ARC-1747-11-23		
RBSC-	File - Cavendish, Cal	1976
ARC-1747-11-24		
RBSC-	File - Champness, W.	[198-?]
ARC-1747-11-25		
RBSC-	File - Chaplin, Ralph	[after 1968]
ARC-1747-11-26		-
RBSC-	File - Cherwick, Brian	1981-1994
ARC-1747-11-27	,	
RBSC-	File - Chippendale	[199-?]
ARC-1747-11-28	The emplement	[*// 1]
RBSC-	File - Chobotuck, Linda	1985-1989
ARC-1747-11-29	THE - CHOODUCK, LINUA	1703-1707
	Ella Clamantan Islan	[100 9]
RBSC-	File - Clapperton, John	[198-?]
ARC-1747-11-30		1004
RBSC-	File - Cosbey, Robert "Bob"	1994
ARC-1747-11-31		
RBSC-	File - Creighton, Helen	1955-1993
ARC-1747-11-32		
RBSC-	File - Crofton, George H.	[198-?]
ARC-1747-11-33		
L	*	

RBSC- ARC-1747-11-34	File - Dafoe, Christopher	1973-1993
RBSC-	File - Dalgleish, Alex	1939-2001
ARC-1747-12-01	The - Daigieisii, Alex	1939-2001
RBSC-	File - Deschênes, Donald	1984-2001
ARC-1747-12-02	The - Descheres, Donaid	1704-2001
RBSC-	File - Drummond, William Henry	1988-2006
ARC-1747-12-03	File - Diuminona, wimam Hemy	1988-2000
RBSC-	File - Dwyer, John	1992-2004
ARC-1747-12-04	File - Dwyer, John	1992-2004
RBSC-	Eile Euge Voughen	1006 2006
ARC-1747-12-05	File - Evans, Vaughan	1996-2006
	El. El. d. a. 1 I. 1	1001
RBSC-	File - Fleetwood, Jack	1991
ARC-1747-12-06	El. F. L. D.	1000
RBSC-	File - Forbes, Roy	1999
ARC-1747-12-07	F1. F. 1. F4'4.	1050 2002
RBSC-	File - Fowke, Edith	1950-2003
ARC-1747-12-08	Pile Per la Paral	1007 1000
RBSC-	File - Fowke, Frank	1996-1999
ARC-1747-12-09	Ella Engel Dece	2001-2003
RBSC-	File - French, Percy	2001-2003
ARC-1747-12-10	THE THE COLUMN	1014 [100 0]
RBSC-	File - Fuller Sisters	1914-[199-?]
ARC-1747-12-11	Til. Gil. 1. G	1070
RBSC-	File - Gibault, Geo.	1973
ARC-1747-12-12		10.45 1000
RBSC-	File - Gibbon, John Murray	1947-1989
ARC-1747-12-13		1002 1000
RBSC-	File - Giveen, Robert H.	1982-1988
ARC-1747-12-14		1000 1000
RBSC-	File - Gogo, John	1989-1990
ARC-1747-12-15		1000 1000
RBSC-	File - Gonzales-Risso, Kiko	1992-1993
ARC-1747-12-16	Til C 1 D : 11/	[100 m
RBSC-	File - Gordon, Daniel M.	[198-?]
ARC-1747-12-17		1004 1000
RBSC-	File - Gordon, J. King	1984-1990
ARC-1747-12-18		1004
RBSC-	File - Gordon, Robert W.	1984
ARC-1747-12-19	File Core John	1000
RBSC-	File - Goss, John	1998
ARC-1747-12-20	Ella Cook an Dadd	1040 2004
RBSC-	File - Graber, Paddy	1949-2004
ARC-1747-13-01	File Creen Amalia	1094 1002
RBSC- ARC-1747-13-02	File - Green, Archie	1984-1993
	Eile Cregory David	2002 2005
RBSC-	File - Gregory, David	2002-2005
ARC-1747-13-03	Ela Tha Constructo	[-f 1004]
RBSC-	File - The Gumboots	[after 1994]
ARC-1747-31-07	File Codhair Waster William	1027 1001
RBSC-	File - Guthrie, Woodrow Wilson	1937-1991
ARC-1747-13-04	P1. H.II P. P.	1001
RBSC-	File - Hall, Barry E.	1981
ARC-1747-13-05		

		np 3. Thomas tonas
RBSC-	File - Hall, Leslie	1998-1999
ARC-1747-13-06		
RBSC-	File - Halpern, Ida	1982-1987
ARC-1747-13-07		
RBSC-	File - Halpin, Lester	1968-1992
ARC-1747-13-08		
RBSC-	File - Handcox, John	1988
ARC-1747-13-09	ŕ	
RBSC-	File - Hardie, Thomas	1988
ARC-1747-13-10	,	
RBSC-	File - Hemsworth, Wade	1974-1990
ARC-1747-13-11	The Hemsworth, wade	17/1 1770
RBSC-	File - Hill, Joe	1983
ARC-1747-13-12	The - Inn, Joe	1703
	Ella Hilliam D.C.	[-4 10/2]
RBSC-	File - Hilliam, B.C.	[after 1963]
ARC-1747-13-13	The state of the s	1005 1005
RBSC-	File - Hoffer, William "Bill"	1987-1997
ARC-1747-13-14		
RBSC-	File - Holdstock, Richard "Dick"	1994-1995
ARC-1747-13-15		
RBSC-	File - Hoskin, Zeke	1985-1999
ARC-1747-13-16		
RBSC-	File - Hou, Charles	1982-1997
ARC-1747-13-17		
RBSC-	File - Howard, Irene	[n.d.]
ARC-1747-13-18	,	
RBSC-	File - Hughes, Herbert	2006
ARC-1747-13-19	The Hughes, Hereen	2000
RBSC-	File - Hugill, Stan	[199-?]
ARC-1747-13-20	The Trughi, Stan	[177-:]
RBSC-	File - Hull, Ray	1963-[after
	riie - Huii, Kay	
ARC-1747-13-21	F1 11 1 C 11	1982]
RBSC-	File - Hutchcroft, Harry	[198-?]
ARC-1747-13-22		
RBSC-	File - Hutchings, Ozzie	1973
ARC-1747-13-23		
RBSC-	File - Ilaender, Y.	1982
ARC-1747-13-24		
RBSC-	File - Irving Jr., Joe	1988
ARC-1747-13-25		
RBSC-	File - Jarrett, Merrick	1952-1988
ARC-1747-13-26		
RBSC-	File - Johnson, Vera	1991-1993
ARC-1747-13-27		
RBSC-	File - Johnston, Richard	1957-1994
ARC-1747-13-28	2 10 bombon, monda	172. 1771
RBSC-	File - Jones, Colleen	1999
ARC-1747-13-29	ine - Jones, Concen	1///
RBSC-	Ela Vallmann U-levet	1002 1004
	File - Kallmann, Helmut	1993-1994
ARC-1747-13-30	T21 17 11 1 1 17 1	1000
RBSC-	File - Kellerhals, Heather	1992
ARC-1747-13-31		
RBSC-	File - Kelly, Tom	1962-1982
ARC-1747-14-01		

	1	
RBSC- ARC-1747-14-02	File - Kent, Rollie	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Kerr, Lois	1985-1987
ARC-1747-14-03	THE - Kell, Lois	1703-1707
RBSC-	File - Kincaid, Bradley	[197-?]
ARC-1747-14-04		
RBSC-	File - Kirby, Allan	1998
ARC-1747-14-05		
RBSC-	File - Lacey, Kate	[197-?]
ARC-1747-14-06		
RBSC-	File - Lade, Fred and Ina	1962-1981
ARC-1747-14-07		
RBSC-	File - Larson, Peter	[197-?]
ARC-1747-14-08		[->,]
RBSC-	File - Ledbetter, Huddie	1950-1993
ARC-1747-14-09	,,	
RBSC-	File - Leeder, John	1996-1999
ARC-1747-14-10		
RBSC-	File - Lewis, Tom	1988-1994
ARC-1747-14-11		
RBSC-	File - Lindsley, George and Stewart	1981
ARC-1747-14-12	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
RBSC-	File - Lomax, Alan	1994
ARC-1747-14-13	, , , ,	
RBSC-	File - Lowry, Malcolm	[199-?]
ARC-1747-14-14		[->> -]
RBSC-	File - Lyon, George W.	1994-1999
ARC-1747-14-15	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
RBSC-	File - MacColl, Ewan and Peggy Seeger	1993-2005
ARC-1747-14-16		
RBSC-	File - MacIsaac, Joe	[after 1981]
ARC-1747-14-17	,	
RBSC-	File - MacMillan, Ernest	[197-?]
ARC-1747-14-18	,	
RBSC-	File - Marchand, Charles	1993
ARC-1747-14-19	,	
RBSC-	File - Matthews, J.S.	1990
ARC-1747-14-20		
RBSC-	File - McCurdy, Ed	2000-2001
ARC-1747-14-21		
RBSC-	File - McGuire, Barney	1986-1995
ARC-1747-14-22		
RBSC-	File - Miller, Jack	1982-1986
ARC-1747-14-23		
RBSC-	File - Miller, Russell	1995
ARC-1747-14-24		
RBSC-	File - Mills, Alan	1959
ARC-1747-14-25		
RBSC-	File - Miscellaneous Correspondence 1 of	1963-2006
ARC-1747-14-26	2	
RBSC-	File - Miscellaneous Correspondence 1 of	1967-2006
ARC-1747-14-27	2	
RBSC-	File - Mitchell, Sam	1973
ARC-1747-15-01		

RBSC- File - Munn., Jim (LF.) 1968-2006 RBSC- RBSC- File - Orchard, Imbert 1974			1
File - Orchard, Imbert 1974 1974 1974 1974 1974 1974 1975 197		File - Munro, Jim (J.F.)	1968-2006
File - Ormsby, Margaret 1959-1999 1958		File - Orchard, Imbert	1974
ARC.1747-15-04 File - Palmer, Roy 1998 ARC.1747-15-05 File - Palmer, Roy 1998 ARC.1747-15-06 File - Pauls, Lenora 1981 ARC.1747-15-06 File - Pauck, Ken 1990-2004 ARC.1747-15-07 RBSC- File - Peric, Faith 1974-1998 ARC.1747-15-07 ARC.1747-15-08 File - Phillips, Paul A. 1975-1999 ARC.1747-15-09 ARC.1747-15-09 File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-7] ARC.1747-15-10 File - Price, Truman 1980-2000 ARC.1747-15-10 File - Price, Truman 1980-2000 ARC.1747-15-12 File - Querido, David 1993-2002 ARC.1747-15-12 File - Rahn, Jay 1998 ARC.1747-15-13 ARC.1747-15-13 ARC.1747-15-14 ARC.1747-15-15 File - Reusch, Al 1977 ARC.1747-15-15 File - Reusch, Al 1977 ARC.1747-15-15 File - Robertson, Brian 1989 ARC.1747-15-16 File - Robertson, Brian 1989 ARC.1747-15-18 File - Robertson, Brian 1989 ARC.1747-15-18 File - Robertson, Brian 1982-1993 ARC.1747-15-19 File - Rode, File - Rode, File - Robertson, Brian 1982-1993 ARC.1747-15-19 ARC.1747-15-19 File - Rode, File -		,	
File - Palmer, Roy	RBSC-	File - Ormsby, Margaret	1959-1999
ARC-1747-15-05 File - Pauls, Lenora 1981	ARC-1747-15-04		
RBSC	RBSC-	File - Palmer, Roy	1998
ARC-1747-15-06			
File - Peacock, Ken 1990-2004		File - Pauls, Lenora	1981
ARC-1747-15-07 RBSC- File - Petric, Faith 1974-1998 ARC-1747-15-08 File - Phillips, Paul A. 1975-1999 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-10 File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-7] RBSC- ARC-1747-15-10 File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-7] RBSC- ARC-1747-15-11 RBSC- File - Price, Truman 1980-2000 RBSC- File - Querido, David 1993-2002 RBSC- File - Rahn, Jay 1998 RRC-1747-15-12 RBSC- File - Reusch, Al 1977 RRC-1747-15-13 RBSC- File - Reusch, Al 1977 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-15 File - Reproduction of the production of the prod			
RBSC	1	File - Peacock, Ken	1990-2004
ARC-1747-15-08 File - Phillips, Paul A. 1975-1999 ARC-1747-15-09 File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-7] ARC-1747-15-10 File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-7] ARC-1747-15-11 File - Price, Truman 1980-2000 ARC-1747-15-11 File - Querido, David 1993-2002 ARC-1747-15-12 File - Rahm, Jay 1998 ARC-1747-15-13 File - Reusch, Al 1977 ARC-1747-15-14 File - Reusch, Al 1977 ARC-1747-15-15 File - Reynolds, Malvina 1964-1974 ARC-1747-15-15 File - Robertson, Brian 1989 ARC-1747-15-16 File - Robertson, Brian 1989 ARC-1747-15-16 File - Robertson, Earl 1991-1992 ARC-1747-15-18 File - Robertson, Earl 1991-1992 ARC-1747-15-18 File - Rodertson, Earl 1992-1993 ARC-1747-15-19 File - Rodertson, Earl 1982-1993 ARC-1747-15-19 File - Rodertson, Earl 1974-188-188-188-188-188-188-188-188-188-18			
RBSC	1	File - Petric, Faith	1974-1998
ARC-1747-15-09 RBSC- File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-7] RBSC- ARC-1747-15-10 RBSC- File - Price, Truman 1980-2000 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-11 RBSC- File - Querido, David 1993-2002 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-12 RBSC- File - Rahn, Jay 1998 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-13 RBSC- File - Reusch, Al 1977 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-14 RBSC- File - Reynolds, Malvina 1964-1974 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-15 RBSC- File - Robertson, Brian 1989 RAC-1747-15-16 RBSC- File - Robertson, Brian 1989 RBSC- File - Robertson, Brian 1989 RBSC- File - Robertson, Brian 1982-1993 RBSC- File - Roud, Steve 1999 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- File - Roud, Steve 1999 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 File - Ruebsaat, Ulrika "Rika" 1974- RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- File - Sarjeant, William A.S. 1983-2002 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 File - Seeger, Mike 1974 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-7] RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-7] ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-7] RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-7] RBSC- RBSC- File - Sigurds			1077 1000
RBSC- File - Phillips, Paul Gwyn [197-?]	1	File - Phillips, Paul A.	1975-1999
ARC-1747-15-10 File - Price, Truman 1980-2000		Etta Divitina Davi Coma	[107.9]
RBSC-ARC-1747-15-11 File - Price, Truman 1980-2000 ARC-1747-15-12 File - Querido, David 1993-2002 ARC-1747-15-12 File - Rahn, Jay 1998 ARC-1747-15-13 File - Rahn, Jay 1998 ARC-1747-15-14 File - Reusch, Al 1977 ARC-1747-15-14 File - Reynolds, Malvina 1964-1974 ARC-1747-15-15 File - Robertson, Brian 1989 ARC-1747-15-16 File - Robinson, Earl 1991-1992 ARC-1747-15-17 File - Rogers, Tim B. 1982-1993 ARC-1747-15-18 File - Rogers, Tim B. 1982-1993 ARC-1747-15-19 File - Ruebsaat, Ulrika "Rika" 1974- ARC-1747-15-20 File - Ruebsaat, Ulrika "Rika" 1974- ARC-1747-15-21 File - Sarjeant, William A.S. 1983-2002 ARC-1747-15-21 File - Seeger, Mike 1974 ARC-1747-15-22 File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after 2006] ARC-1747-15-23 File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after 2006] ARC-1747-15-24 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-?] ARC-1747-15-25 File -		rue - rumps, rau Gwyn	[17/-1]
ARC-1747-15-11 RBSC-		File - Price Trumon	1980-2000
RBSC- ARC-1747-15-12 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-13 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-14 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-15 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-15 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 File - Robesaat, Ulrika "Rika" ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 File - Sarjeant, William A.S. File - Seeger, Mike 1974 ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-7] RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 File - Spalding, David 1988-1989	1	The Trice, Truman	1700-2000
ARC-1747-15-12 File - Rahn, Jay 1998		File - Ouerido, David	1993-2002
RBSC- File - Rahn, Jay 1998 1997 1988 1977 1988 1		The Queriao, David	1770 2002
ARC-1747-15-13 RBSC- File - Reusch, Al 1977		File - Rahn, Jay	1998
ARC-1747-15-14 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-15 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989			
ARC-1747-15-14 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-15 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1988-1989	RBSC-	File - Reusch, Al	1977
ARC-1747-15-15 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-28 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-29 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989	1	,	
RBSC- File - Robertson, Brian 1989	RBSC-	File - Reynolds, Malvina	1964-1974
ARC-1747-15-16 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC- RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989	ARC-1747-15-15		
RBSC- File - Robinson, Earl 1991-1992		File - Robertson, Brian	1989
ARC-1747-15-17 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989			
RBSC- File - Rogers, Tim B. 1982-1993	l .	File - Robinson, Earl	1991-1992
ARC-1747-15-18 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-20 File - Ruebsaat, Ulrika "Rika" ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 1988-1989			
RBSC-	1	File - Rogers, Tim B.	1982-1993
ARC-1747-15-19 RBSC-			
RBSC-		File - Roud, Steve	1999
ARC-1747-15-20		P1. D 1. (III 1 0D1 0	1074
RBSC- ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-22 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 File - Sarjeant, William A.S. 1983-2002 1974 1946-[after 2006] 1981-2002 [199-?] 1981-1998 1981-1998 1983-1997 1983-1997 1988-1989	1	rile - Kuebsaat, Ulrika "Kika"	
ARC-1747-15-21 RBSC- File - Seeger, Mike 1974 ARC-1747-15-22 File - Seeger, Mike 1946-[after RBSC- File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after 2006] 2006] RBSC- File - Shoolbraid, Murray 1981-2002 ARC-1747-15-24 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-?] ARC-1747-15-25 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 ARC-1747-15-26 File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		File Sarjaant William A.S.	
RBSC-ARC-1747-15-22 File - Seeger, Mike 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-23 File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after 2006] RBSC-ARC-1747-15-24 File - Shoolbraid, Murray 1981-2002 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-25 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-15-26 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-27 File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		The - Sarjeant, william A.S.	1703-2002
RBSC- RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- RBSC- File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		File - Seeger Mike	1974
RBSC-ARC-1747-15-23 File - Seeger, Pete 1946-[after 2006] RBSC-ARC-1747-15-24 File - Shoolbraid, Murray 1981-2002 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-25 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-15-26 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-27 File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		The - Beeger, Mike	1//7
ARC-1747-15-23 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27		File - Seeger, Pete	1946-[after
RBSC-ARC-1747-15-24 File - Shoolbraid, Murray 1981-2002 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-25 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-15-26 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-26 File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989			-
ARC-1747-15-24 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		File - Shoolbraid, Murray	_
RBSC-ARC-1747-15-25 File - Sigurdson, Sol [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-15-26 File - Smith, Jean 1981-1998 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-26 File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 RBSC-ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		,,	
ARC-1747-15-25 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		File - Sigurdson, Sol	[199-?]
ARC-1747-15-26 RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		-	
RBSC- File - Spalding, David 1983-1997 ARC-1747-15-27 File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		File - Smith, Jean	1981-1998
ARC-1747-15-27 RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989			
RBSC- File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy" 1988-1989		File - Spalding, David	1983-1997
1 6 663			
ARC-1747-15-28		File - Stortz, Margaret "Peggy"	1988-1989
	ARC-1747-15-28		

RBSC-	File - Swanson, Robert "Bob"	1993-1994
ARC-1747-15-29	2 2	
RBSC-	File - Swetlikoe, Allen	[198-?]
ARC-1747-15-30	,	
RBSC-	File - Taft, Michael	[after 1984]
ARC-1747-16-01	,	
RBSC-	File - Terry, Ruchard Runciman	[1993?]
ARC-1747-16-02		
RBSC-	File - Newspaper clippings of Philip J.	[after 1981]
ARC-1747-32-03	Thomas on poster board	
RBSC-	File - Newspaper clippings on Philip J.	1966-2001
ARC-1747-25-18	Thomas	
	Note:	
	Tvote.	
	Some material located in	
	24-05.	
RBSC-	File - Portrait of Hilda and Philip Thomas	[199-?]
ARC-1747-25-02		
RBSC-	File - Thompson, Fred	1985-2-10 -
ARC-1747-16-03		1985-2-20
RBSC-	File - Toelken, Barre	1978-05-06
ARC-1747-16-04		
RBSC-	File - Triggs, Stanley G.	1974-2-24 -
ARC-1747-16-05		2003-2-17
RBSC-	File - Turner, L. Clayton	1987-07-10
ARC-1747-16-06		
RBSC-	File - Vincent, Tom	1968-6
ARC-1747-16-07		
RBSC-	File - Wachs, Peter, Jr.	1999
ARC-1747-16-08		
RBSC-	File - Weekes, Mary	[198-?]
ARC-1747-16-09		
RBSC-	File - Whidden, Lynn	1990 - 1993
ARC-1747-16-10		
RBSC-	File - Woodward, Francis	1996-06-13
ARC-1747-16-11		

Photographs

Date: 1856-1982 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries contains original photographs taken or collected by Philip J. Thomas. Thomas' photographs range in subject matter including research materials, folk song singers, and himself. The majority of the subseries are black and white negatives, while there are also colour photographs.

The arrangement of the subseries reflects that of the material at acquisition. Therefore, each file represents a binder, while each division within a file matches the division of photos within the binder.

Physical description: 1093 negatives and other material.

Arrangement:

Arrangement of subseries was inherited from time of acquisition, with numbers assigned by the archivist. Each file represents what was in one binder. Those grouping of or individual photographs with contextual information were separated and assigned titles.

Physical description:

Includes: 25.5 photographs, 11 postcards, 9 contact sheets, 2 prints, and 1 clipping.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Photographs 1	1946 - 1973		
ARC-1747-18-10				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 2	1924 - 1948		
ARC-1747-18-11				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 3	1856 - 1977		
ARC-1747-18-12				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 4	1915-[197-]		
ARC-1747-18-13				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 5	[193-?]		
ARC-1747-18-14				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 6	1974		
ARC-1747-18-15				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 7	1973-1978	,	
ARC-1747-18-16				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 8	[189-?]-1974		
ARC-1747-18-17				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 9	[197-?]		
ARC-1747-18-18		. ,		
RBSC-	File - Photographs 10	1974-1978		
ARC-1747-18-19				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 11	[189-?]-[193-?]		
ARC-1747-18-20				
RBSC-	File - Photographs 12	[189-?]-[196-?]	1	
ARC-1747-18-21		[]		
RBSC-	File - Photographs 13	1910-[196-?]		
ARC-1747-18-22	The Thotographs 10	1,10 [1,0 .]		
RBSC-	File - Photographs 14	[198-?]	:	
ARC-1747-25-04	I movegraphic I !	[+/0 .]		
RBSC-	File - Photographs 15	[198-?]	,	1
ARC-1747-25-06	I movegraphic 10	[+/0 .]		
RBSC-	File - Photographs 16	1973		
ARC-1747-25-08	The Thotographs 10	1713		
RBSC-	File - Photographs 17	[197-?]		
ARC-1747-31-14	The Hotographs 17	[1// •]		
RBSC-	File - CFMS AGM Fredericton N.B.	1979		
ARC-1747-25-03	The - CI WIS AGM Prodeficion N.B.	1717		
RBSC-	File - CFMS St. John's Oct 82	1982	,	
ARC-1747-25-05	THE - CIVIS St. JOHN'S OCT 62	1704		
RBSC-	File - Harrison-Lillooet Trail above "06	1982		
ARC-1747-25-07	mile"	1704		
		1092		
RBSC-	File - Port Douglas, Harrison Lake	1982		
ARC-1747-25-09				

RBSC-	File - Phil Thomas, Barry Hall, Stan	1962-07
ARC-1747-25-10	Triggs	

Song files

Date: 1878-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries contains song information collected by Thomas. Material includes song lyrics, music sheets, photographs, and articles about individual songs. Subseries is arranged alphabetically according to song title.

Physical description: 165 cm of textual records and other material

Physical description:

Includes: 67 photographs, 8 maps, 3 slides, 2 envelopes, 2 illustrations, 2 posters, 1 transparency, 1 album cover, 1 picture, and 1 postcard.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-01	File - Abdul Abulbul Ameer	[197-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-02	File - Acres of Clams	[197-?]		,
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-03	File - The Ads in the Paper	1973		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-04	File - Airman from the West, from 2nd RCAF show "All Clear"	[197-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-05	File - Alaska Highway	1964		,
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-06	File - The Alberta Homestead	1964-1973		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-07	File - Alberta Homesteader (Dan Gold)	[197-?]-[198-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-08	File - Alberta Land	[197-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-09	File - An Ontario Girl's Complaint; The Poor Girls of Ontario	1996		
RBSC- ARC-1747-20-11	File - Annexation 1846	[197-]		
RBSC- ARC-1747-20-12	File - Are You From Bevan?	1968-1985		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-10	File - Ashcroft Manor Hunt Song	[after 1985]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-11	File - At a Cowboy Dance	[after 1970]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-12	File - "B" Troop on the Jump	[197-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-13	File - The Backwoodsman	[197-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-14	File - Ballad of Crowfoot by Willie Dunn	[199-?]		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-15	File - The Ballad of Red Ducharme	1974-1978		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-16	File - Ballad of Soto Street	[197-?]		
RBSC- ARC-1747-23-02	File - The Bank Trollers 1 of 2	1978-2006		
RBSC- ARC-1747-24-04	File - The Bank Trollers 2 of 3	1953 - 1961		
RBSC- ARC-1747-25-01	File - The Bank Trollers 3 of 3	1960-1963		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-17	File - Banks of Brandywine	[197-?]		,
RBSC- ARC-1747-20-13	File - Banks of the Similkameen	1963-1974		,

	-	
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-18	File - Bar Room Song	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-19	File - Barbara Allen	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-20	File - Stan Rogers - Barrett's Privateers	1997
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-21	File - La Bataille des Sept Chenes (The	1956-[197-?]
	Battle of Seven Oaks)	
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-22	File - The B.C. Bootleggers	1964
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-23	File - The B.C. Logger	1965-1994
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-24	File - B.C. Sugar Refinery	[after 1973]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-25	File - Bennet's Lament	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-26	File - Bessie from Banksland	[after 1965]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-27	File - The Black Hills - The Dreary Black	[197-?]
	Hills	
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-28	File - The Bloomin' Athlete	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - The Bold Northwestman	1972
ARC-1747-20-14		
RBSC-	File - Bonnie Are the Hurdies O	1973-1990
ARC-1747-21-01		
RBSC-	File - Bowser's Seventy TWA	1962
ARC-1747-21-02		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-29	File - The Braes of Balquither	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-30	File - The Brains of Norman Wells	1983
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-31	File - Brakin' on the Train	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Bring Back that Gill Net to Me	1982
ARC-1747-21-03		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-32	File - Britannia Mine	[after 1964]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-33	File - Bronco Busters	1983
RBSC-	File - Buck's Camp Down at Munroe	[197-?]
ARC-1747-21-04		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-34	File - The Bucket	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-35	File - Bury Me Not in the Lone Prairie	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-36	File - Ça ne vas pas!	1984
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-37	File - Cana-da-da Song	1992
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-38	File - Carry Me Back to Garibaldi	[after 1985]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-39	File - Carter's Camp	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-40	File - The Cascade Fire	1942-1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-41	File - Castles in the Air	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-42	File - Chauffe, chauffe fort!	1984
RBSC-	File - Cheer, Boys, Cheer, for the	1969
ARC-1747-21-05	Dominion Nation	
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-43	File - The Chewing Gum Song	1973
RBSC-	File - Chief Douglas' Daughter	[197-?]
ARC-1747-21-06		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-44	File - The Civil War	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-45	File - The Colorado Swim Team Song	1992
RBSC-	File - Come All You Coal Miners	1963
ARC-1747-23-01		
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-46	File - Come Home, Father	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-47	File - Come Sit by my Side, Little	[198-?]
	Darling	L J
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-48	File - Condom Song	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-49	File - The Copper Mountain Raise	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-50	File - Cows	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-1-51	File - The Dam Song	1969-1977
KDSC-ARC-1/4/-1-31	The - The Dain Song	1707-1711

RISC-ARC-1747-2-02 File Dawson Crock Fire 1973 RISC-ARC-1747-2-03 File Days of Forty-Nine 1973 RISC-ARC-1747-2-04 File Days of Forty-Nine 1973 RISC-ARC-1747-2-05 File Days of Forty-Nine 1973 RISC-ARC-1747-2-06 File The Deriville Girl 1973 RISC-ARC-1747-2-07 File Did you ever shoot the goose 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-07 File Did you ever shoot the goose 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-07 File Did you ever shoot the goose 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-07 File Down in You Forest 1970 RISC-ARC-1747-2-09 File Down in You Forest 1970 RISC-ARC-1747-2-09 File Down in You Forest 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-09 File Down in You Forest 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-10 File Down in You Forest 197-19 RISC-ARC-1747-2-10 File Down in You Forest 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-10 File The Dring Down in You Forest 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-10 File The Dring Down in You Forest 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-10 File The Dring Down in You Forest 197-7] RISC-ARC-1747-2-13 File The Dying Cowboy 1983 RISC-ARC-1747-2-14 File The Dying Cowboy 1983 RISC-ARC-1747-2-15 File The Dying Cowboy 1983 RISC-ARC-1747-2-15 File The Dying Cowboy 1983 RISC-ARC-1747-2-16 File		Ten bile in	1050
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-03 File - Days of Forty-Nine 1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-05 File - Dedicated to S.S. Leopoldville 1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-05 File - The Denville Girl 1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-05 File - The Denville Girl 1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07 File - Did you ever shoot the goose? 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07 File - The Dryman 1974 1974 1974 1974 1974 1974 1974 1974 1975 1970 1974 1974 1975 1970 1974 1975 1970 1974 1975 1970 1974 1975 1970 1975 1970	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-01	File - Dark-Eyed Sailor	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-05 File - The Denville Girl RBSC-ARC-1747-2-06 File - The Denville Girl RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07 File - Did you ever shoot the goose? [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-08 File - The Doryman [1974 File - Did you ever shoot the goose? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-108 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-109 File - Down in Yon Forest [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-109 File - Dreaming, Dreaming [197-8] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-108 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-108 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-11 File - Dreaming, Dreaming [197-8] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-108 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-12 File - The (Botting) Dying Cowboy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-12 File - The Dying Cowboy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The Dying Gowboy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - The Dying Gowboy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - The Eastend Flood [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - E. P. Walker [198-6] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - The Faithful Saltor Boy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - The Faithful Saltor Boy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Far, Far Away [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Farther Along RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - File - Fility Fusts from Now [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - File - Fility Fusts from Now [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Faithful Saltor Boy [198-11973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Fility Fusts from Now [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Fility Fusts from Now [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - The Founding Fathers [198-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Founding Fathers [198-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Founding Fathers [198-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - The Founding Father			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-05 File - The Denville Girl 1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07 File - Did you over shoot the goose? 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07 File - Did you over shoot the goose? 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07 File - Doubhobor Girls 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-107 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-108 File - Down in Yon Forest 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-109 File - Down in Yon Forest 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-109 File - Drending, Dreaming 1979-1986 File - The Dredger 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-109 File - Dredger 1965 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-109 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-119 File - Dredger 1952-1977 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The (Botting) Dying Cowboy 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The Dying Cowboy 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - The Dying Cowboy 198-3 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - Dye Ken Sam Hughes 1961-2004 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - The Eastend Flood 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - E.P. Walker 1986 197-7 1986 198-2 19			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-06 File - The Derby Ram 1963-1970			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-10 File - The Downson 1974		1	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-07		•	
ARC-1747-2-1-07 File - The Doukhobor Girls 1970			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-08 File - The Doukhobor Girls 1970		File - The Doryman	1974
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-10			1070
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-10			
RBSC File - The Dredger 1965 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-21-08 File - Drill, Ye Tarriers, Drill 1952-1977 1		1	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-108			
RBSC- File - Drill, Ye Tarriers, Drill 1952-1977 1952-1977 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-11 File - The (Botting) Dying Cowboy 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-12 File - The Dying Cowboy 1983 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The Dying Outlaw 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - The Bying Outlaw 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - The Eastend Flood 197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - E.P. Walker 1986 1986		File - The Dredger	1965
ARC-1747-21-00 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-11 File - The (Botting) Dying Cowboy 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The Dying Cowboy 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The Dying Outlaw 197-? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - The Dying Outlaw 197-? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - Eastend Flood 197-? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away 197-? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away 197-? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Far From Home 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Filty Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Filty Vears from Now 1962-1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Filty Vears from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - Far, Far Away 197-? RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Filty Vears from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flunky Jim 197-? 2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Ginger Goodwin 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - Ginger Goodwin 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Gind Hotel 1970-1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-37 File - Ginger Goodwin 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Ginger Goodwin 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-37 File - Ginger Goodwin 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Ginger Goodwin 1970		Ella Delli Va Tamiana Delli	1052 1077
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-11		File - Drill, Ye Tarriers, Drill	1952-1977
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-12 File - The Dying Cowboy 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13 File - The Dying Outlaw 1197-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - Dye Ken Sam Hughes 1961-2004 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - Dye Ken Sam Hughes 1961-2004 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - The Eastend Flood 1197-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away 1197-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away 1197-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Far From Home 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forty Below 1993 RSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest 194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Foulest and the Purest 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Foulest and the Purest 1994-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - The Gingler Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Gind I left Behind Me 199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodhye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975		File - The (Botting) Dying Cowboy	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-13			
RBSC- File - D'ye Ken Sam Hughes 1961-2004			
ARC-1747-23-12 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14 File - The Eastend Flood [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - E.P. Walker 1986 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - The Faithful Sailor Boy [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away [197-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far From Home 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Far From Home 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Farther Along 1962-1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Flort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Giowe me the Lass with the Landed 199-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Giowe me the Lass with the Landed 199-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - Goodhye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grand Hotel 194-7]-[199-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grand Hotel 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975 1974-1975			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-14		The - D ye Ken Sam Hughes	1701-2004
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-15		File - The Eastend Flood	[197-7]
RBSC-ARC-1747-24-06			
ARC-1747-24-06 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16 File - The Faithful Sailor Boy [196-]-1972 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away [197-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-10 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Far From Home RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - File - Farther Along RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - File		,	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-16		The Estevan song	[177 .]
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-17 File - Far, Far Away [197-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-1-0 File - Far From Home 1965 ARC-1747-2-1-10 File - Farther Along 1962-1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - Fi		File - The Faithful Sailor Boy	[196-1-1972
RBSC-ARC-1747-21-10 File - Far From Home 1965 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Farther Along 1962-1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flunky Jim [197-7]-2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 ARC-1747-2-211 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Firendly Beasts [194-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Firendly Beasts [197-7]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-7] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed [199-7] </td <td></td> <td><u>, </u></td> <td></td>		<u>, </u>	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18 File - Farther Along 1962-1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Firendly Beasts [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - Girger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - Gir Along, Little Dogies <td></td> <td>· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·</td> <td></td>		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19 File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago 1983-1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flonky Jim [197-?]-2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 ARC-1747-2-11 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 <	ARC-1747-21-10		
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20 File - Fifty Years from Now 1962-1973 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flunky Jim [197-?]-2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-2-11 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 ARC-1747-2-11 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Girl Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - Goodhight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goode Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-18	File - Farther Along	1962-1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21 File - The Fireman's Lament 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flunky Jim [197-?]-2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 ARC-1747-2-11 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Fort Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodhight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 <td>RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19</td> <td>File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago</td> <td>1983-1993</td>	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-19	File - Fifty/Sixty Years Ago	1983-1993
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22 File - Flooding Old Beaton 1967-1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flunky Jim [197-?]-2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 ARC-1747-2-11 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed [199-?] Estate RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-20	File - Fifty Years from Now	1962-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23 File - Flunky Jim [197-?]-2006 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-1-11 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-21	File - The Fireman's Lament	1974
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24 File - Forgotten Isle [198-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-21-11 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-22	File - Flooding Old Beaton	1967-1974
RBSC-ARC-1747-21-11 File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song 1978 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-23	File - Flunky Jim	[197-?]-2006
ARC-1747-21-11 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-24	File - Forgotten Isle	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-25 File - Forty Below 1993 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed [199-?] Estate RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-	File - The Fort Nelson's Freighter Song	1978
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-26 File - The Foulest and the Purest [194-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed [199-?] Estate RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-27 File - The Founding Fathers 1983 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-28 File - The Friendly Beasts [197-?]-1992 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975		1	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-29 File - Ginger Goodwin 1974 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975		1	
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-30 File - The Girl I left Behind Me [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975			[197-?]-1992
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-31 File - Git Along, Little Dogies [after 1969] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975		1	1974
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32 File - Give me the Lass with the Landed Estate [199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975			
Estate RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33 File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home 1970 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975			
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-32		[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34 File - Goodnight to You All 1963 RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35 File - The Goose Hangs High [194-?]-[199-?] RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-33	File - Goodbye, I'm Going Home	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36 File - The Grader 1970 RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-34		1963
RBSC- File - The Grand Hotel 1974-1975	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-35	File - The Goose Hangs High	[194-?]-[199-?]
	RBSC-ARC-1747-2-36		1970
ARC-1747-21-12	RBSC-	File - The Grand Hotel	1974-1975
	ARC-1747-21-12		

RBSC-ARC-1747-2-37	File - The Great Railroad Robbery	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-38	File - The Great Ramoad Robbery	1963-[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-2-39	File - Green Grow the Rashes O!	[after 1982]
RBSC-	File - The Greenchain Song	1974-2004
ARC-1747-21-13	The The Greenenam Song	1974-2004
RBSC-	File - Greenhorn Song	1970-2004
ARC-1747-23-04	The Greenmon Song	1570 2001
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-01	File - The Gypsy Davey	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-02	File - Hallelujah I'm a Bum	[after 1973]
RBSC-	File - Hanging in the Barn	1970
ARC-1747-21-14		1570
RBSC-	File - Hard Rock Miner	1970
ARC-1747-21-15		
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-03	File - Hard Tack, Come Again No More	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-04	File - Hard Times Come Again No More	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-05	File - The Harvest Excursion	1973-1980
RBSC-	File - Haywire Outfit	[197-?]-2004
ARC-1747-23-09		
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-06	File - Hell in the Yukon	[197-]-[198-]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-07	File - Here I am in Vancouver	1974-1985
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-08	File - Here's a ho! Vancouver	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-09	File - He's in the Asylum Now	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-10	File - Hill 166	1966-[after
		1999]
RBSC-	File - Hip-hip Hoorah	[after 1969]
ARC-1747-21-16		
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-11	File - Hold the Fort	1937-1990
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-12	File - The Horse Wrangler	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-13	File - I Ben a Swede from Powell River	1970-1973
RBSC-	File - If I Had a Plane Like Patullo	1979
ARC-1747-23-08		
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-14	File - I Gave My Love Some Sherry	1974
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-15	File - I Got Me a Job on an Extra Gang	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-16	File - I Lo'e Na a Laddie but Ane	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - I'm Only a Broken Down Mucker	1962-1973
ARC-1747-21-17		
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-17	File - I Went to the Woods	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-18	File - In the Woods Around Nakusp	1972
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-19	File - The Irish Annie Laurie	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-20	File - It's Forty Below in the Winter	1975-1985
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-21	File - I've Taken My Booze Where I've	[197-?]
DDGG 4DG 4545 2 22	Found It	[107.9]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-22	File - Jerry, Go 'Ile the Car	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-23	File - John Barleycorn	1974-1994
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-24	File - Johnny, I Hardly Knew Ye	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-25	File - Johnny Kerbeck's Machine	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-26	File - Johnny Will you Wait for a While?	1964-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-27	File - The Jolly Shanty Boy	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-28	File - The Kettle Valley Line	1962-1982
RBSC-ARC-1747-3-29	File - The Kingstaed Logging Crew	1973
RBSC-	File - Klondike	1973
ARC-1747-21-18		

	1	
RBSC-	File - Know Ye the Land	1995-2005
ARC-1747-23-07 RBSC-ARC-1747-3-30	File - Komagata Maru	1973
	_	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-01	File - Lady Isabel and the Elf Knight	
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-02	File - Lady Oh Lady Be Good	1972-1981
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-03	File - The Lethbridge Girl	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-04	File - Life in a Prairie Shack	1973-1983
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-05	File - Little Old Log Cabin in the Lane	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-06	File - Little Old Sod Shanty on my Claim	[194-?]-1992
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-07	File - Logging on Cobalt	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-08	File - Lord Ullin's Daughter	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-09	File - Lottie Has Lots and Lots of Lots	1964-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-10	File - Louis Riel Song	1952-[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-11	File - Lukey's Boat	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-12	File - Lovin' You	1974-1979
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-13	File - The Mad Trapper of Rat River	1983
RBSC-	File - The Mambru	2006
ARC-1747-31-09		
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-14	File - A Man's a Man for A' That	[after 1968]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-15	File - Marguerite	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Mary, Come Home	1977
ARC-1747-21-19		
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-16	File - May I Sleep in Your Barn Tonight,	[197-?]
	Mister?	
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-17	File - La Metisse	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-18	File - The Midges Dance Aboon the Burn	[199-?]
RBSC-	File - The Minto	1973
ARC-1747-21-20		
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-19	File - Miss Bailey's Ghost	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-20	File - Moonlight on the Meadow	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-21	File - The Moonman	1972
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-22	File - Moonlight and Skies	1962-1973
RBSC-	File - The Moose Hunter's Blues	1977
ARC-1747-21-21		
	File - The Mountain at Green's	1972
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-24	File - The Mousetrap Man	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - The Mousetrap Man	[197-?]
ARC-1747-24-10		
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-25	File - The Most Important Person on the	[199-?]
	Line	
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-26	File - The Murder of Sandy McCoull	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-27	File - My Dad was a Sailor	1962-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-28	File - My Father Came from Texas	1973
RBSC-	File - My Name, 'Tis Vernon Fetterly	1973 - 1977
ARC-1747-22-01		
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-29	File - My Sweetheart's a Mule in the Mine	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-30	File - My Pantaloons	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-31	File - A New Song to an Old Tune by Dr.	1968
	Н.	
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-32	File - No, Sir, No!	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-33	File - Norske Fisherman	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-34	File - Northwest Logger	1994

	1 mip 3	
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-35	File - O Canada	1909-1986
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-36	File - The Oar Knob Song	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Old Faro	[197-]
ARC-1747-22-02		
RBSC-	File - The Old Go Hungry Hashhouse	1973-1986
ARC-1747-22-03		
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-37	File - Old Timer's Song	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-38	File - On Such a May Morning	[197-?]-[199-]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-39	File - On the Bank of the Modder River	1979-02-06
	Far Away	
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-40	File - On Top of Old Smokey	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-41	File - Only Nineteen Years Old	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-4-42	File - The Outhouse (Shit-House) on our	1973
	Farm	
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-01	File - Packard of Anderson Lake	[196-?]-[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-02	File - Paddy McGinty's Goat	1970
RBSC-	File - The Pembina River Homestead	1973-1977
ARC-1747-22-04		
RBSC-	File - The Pender Harbour Fisherman	[197-?]
ARC-1747-22-05		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-03	File - Pender Harbour Oyster Girl	1966-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-04	File - Peter Gray	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - The P.G.E. Song	1973
ARC-1747-22-06		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-05	File - Polk and Oregon	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - The Poor Armourer Boy	[197-]
ARC-1747-22-07		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-06	File - Poor Cabin Boy	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-07	File - A Poor Lone Girl of Saskatchewan	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-08	File - Pop Goes the Weasel	[199-?]
RBSC-	File - The Potlatch Fair	1973
ARC-1747-22-08		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-09	File - Poussez-vous les vieux	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-10	File - Power to the People!	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-11	File - Pretty Poll	[1970]
RBSC-	File - Prohibition Song	1984-2004
ARC-1747-23-03		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-12	File - The Prospector's Home	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-13	File - The Red Flag	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-14	File - Red Iron, Hard Rock and Deep	1976
	Water	
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-15	File - The Red Light Saloon	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-16	File - Red River Valley	1931-1981
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-17	File - Return to the Red River Valley	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-18	File - Roll On, Little Dogies, Roll On	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-19	File - Roll On, You Log Haulers	1973 - 2004
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-20	File - Les Roses Blanches	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-21	File - The Roughneck and the Cree	[197-?]
	Maiden	-
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-22	File - Roughneck on Morning Tour	[197-?]-[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-23	File - The Rum Seller	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-24	File - Rush to the Klondike	1995
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-25	File - The Sailor Boy	[197-?]
122121317 8 28	/	E T T T

	1	
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-26	File - The Sailor's Alphabet	1974-1975
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-27	File - Salvation Army Klondike Song	1985
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-28	File - Saskatchewan	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-29	File - Saskatchewan (Hungry 1930's)	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-30	File - Sealing in the Bearing Sea	1983-1991
RBSC-	File - Seattle Illahee I and II	1959-1973
ARC-1747-22-09		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-31	File - Second Narrows Bridge Disaster	1987-1988
	Song	
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-32	File - Seven Nights Drunk	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-33	File - She was Bred in the Okanagan	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-34	File - Sheep Herder's Lament	1963-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-35	File - The Sinking of the Ocean Ranger	1982-02-15
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-36	File - Skagit Valley	1970
RBSC-	File - The Skedaddler	[197-]
ARC-1747-22-10		
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-37	File - Sleepy Song	1989
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-38	File - The Soldier's Song	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-39	File - Some Love to Roam	1988
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-40	File - Song of the Bayard	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Song of the Dominion Boys' in	[1969]
ARC-1747-22-11	British Columbia	
RBSC-ARC-1747-5-41	File - Song of the Hard Tack Brigade	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-01	File - Song of the Monkman Trail	1974 - 1991
RBSC-	File - The Song of the Sockeye	[197-]
ARC-1747-22-12		
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-02	File - The Soup Song	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-03	File - The Squaws Along the Yukon	1967-1983
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-04	File - Sun-Sun-Sunflower Seeds	1970
RBSC-	File - Sunset	1961
ARC-1747-22-13		
RBSC-	File - Taku Miners	1972-1978
ARC-1747-22-14		
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-05	File - The Tall Green Hills	1990
RBSC-	File - Teaming Up the Cariboo Road	1973
ARC-1747-22-15		
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-06	File - There is Joy in Climbing	1985
DDGG 4DG 4545 4 65	Mountains	[107.0]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-07	File - They Stand by the Cold Deck	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-08	File - Those Beanery Blues	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-09	File - Three Men, They Went A-Hunting	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-10	File - To Sherrif McRae	1978-[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-11	File - Toll the Bell	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Truck Driver's Song	1973-1974
ARC-1747-22-16	Til m l l G	1071 1072
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-12	File - Trucker's Song	1971-1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-13	File - True Lover of Mine	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-14	File - The Tulameen Mine	1970
RBSC-	File - Tunes for "Lukey's Boat"	1983-1985
ARC-1747-26-11	Correspondence etc.	F100 01
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-15	File - Twelve Gates to the City	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-16	File - Twenty-One Years	1973

	<u> </u>	
RBSC-	File - Tying a Knot in the Devil's Tail	1973
ARC-1747-22-17	L. A D. C.	[107.0]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-17	File - Vancouver in B.C.	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-18	File - Vancouver Town	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-19	File - The Vera	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - Victoria Christmas Song	[1973]
ARC-1747-23-05	File Weight Conde Mail	[107.9]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-20	File - Waiting for the Mail	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-21 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-22	File - Walking Down Broadway	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-22	File - Waltzing Matilda File - Way Up the Ucletan	1960 - 1995 1973
ARC-1747-22-18	File - way Up the Ocietan	19/3
RBSC-	File - Way Up in the Monashee Range	1944-1973
ARC-1747-22-19	File - way Op in the Monashee Range	1944-1973
RBSC-	File - We Are Sam Hughes' Army	1963-1968
ARC-1747-23-10	The Werne Sum Hughes rumy	1703 1700
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-23	File - We Are Seated Alone in Our	[197-?]
RBSC 111C 1717 0 23	Shanty of Logs	[17, .]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-24	File - We Are the Boys	1987
RBSC-	File - We Are the Boys of the Old	1973
ARC-1747-23-06	Rainbow	
RBSC-	File - We Are, We Are	1963
ARC-1747-23-11	Canadians	
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-25	File - We're A' Noddin' Parodies	1878 - 1991
	Notes	
	Note:	
	Some oversize material	
	separated into file 24-01.	
	separated into the 24-01.	
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-26	File - We've Never Had a Mayor Like	[197-?]
100 THE 17 17 0 20	that Before	[127, .]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-27	File - What'll I Do?	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-28	File - When I First Came to this Land	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-29	File - When It's Winter in the Kootenays	[197-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-30	File - When We Loggers Come to Town	1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-31	File - When the Ice Worms Nest Again	1960 - 1995
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-32	File - Where are the boys of Anoyx	[197-?]
	tonight?	
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-33	File - Where Grampa's Gone	1970
RBSC-ARC-1747-6-34	File - Where the Coho Flash Silver	1970
RBSC-	File - Where the Fraser River Flows	1973-1985
ARC-1747-22-20	Note:	
	I INOIC.	
	11000	
	Album cover located in file	
RBSC-	Album cover located in file 24-03.	1970-1972
RBSC- ARC-1747-22-21	Album cover located in file	1970-1972
ARC-1747-22-21	Album cover located in file 24-03. File - Where the Great Peace River Flows	
ARC-1747-22-21 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-35	Album cover located in file 24-03. File - Where the Great Peace River Flows File - Where the Lardeau River Flows	1955-1973
ARC-1747-22-21 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-35 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-36	Album cover located in file 24-03. File - Where the Great Peace River Flows File - Where the Lardeau River Flows File - Where the River Shannon Flows	1955-1973 1973
ARC-1747-22-21 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-35 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-36 RBSC-ARC-1747-7-01	Album cover located in file 24-03. File - Where the Great Peace River Flows File - Where the Lardeau River Flows File - Where the River Shannon Flows File - Who's Gonna Turn It Around	1955-1973 1973 1994
ARC-1747-22-21 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-35 RBSC-ARC-1747-6-36	Album cover located in file 24-03. File - Where the Great Peace River Flows File - Where the Lardeau River Flows File - Where the River Shannon Flows	1955-1973 1973

RBSC-ARC-1747-7-04	File - The Wreck of Green Cove	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - The Wreck of the C.P. Yorke	1978
ARC-1747-22-22		
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-05	File - Wreck of the Julie Plante	1984-1991
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-06	File - Yankee Doodle	[198-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-07	File - Ye Union Smeltermen of Trail	[197-?]
RBSC-	File - The Young British Rancher	[197-]
ARC-1747-22-23		
RBSC-	File - The Young Man from Canada	1973
ARC-1747-22-24		
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-08	File - Young Man from the Country	[199-?]
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-09	File - Young Ted Brown	1963 - 1973
RBSC-ARC-1747-7-10	File - You're Bushed, Old Timer, You're	[197-?]
	Bushed	
RBSC-	File - Wanton Trooper	[199-?]
ARC-1747-25-16		

Publishing

Date: 1921-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Series includes Thomas' original publications and his binding of historical folk song books. Material includes correspondence, permissions, maps, reviews, and proofs. Series is arranged into two subseries: <I>Songs of the Pacific Northwest</I> and bookbinding projects.

Physical description: 23 cm of textual records and other materials

Physical description:

Includes: 112 photographs, 48 negatives, 45 maps, 3 prints, 3 illustrations, 3 microfiche, 2 contact sheets, and 2 booklets.

File / item list

<i>Songs of the Pacific Northwest</i>

Date: 1921-2006 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries documents the development of Philip J. Thomas' book of folk songs entitled <I>Songs of the Pacific Northwest</I>, which was published in 1979. Material includes correspondence, proofs, permissions, and reviews for the book. Subseries is arranged alphabetically by material genre.

Physical description: 10 cm of textual records and other material

Arrangement:

Arrangement inherited from immediate source of acquisition.

Physical description:

Includes: 45 maps, 31 photographs, 26 negatives, and 3 prints

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - 2nd Edition	2004 - 2005		
ARC-1747-16-12				
RBSC-	File - Correspondence	1978-11-15 -		
ARC-1747-16-13		2006-4-23		
RBSC-	File - Front/back matter - drafts 1st	- 1990		,
ARC-1747-16-14	edition			
RBSC-	File - Holders of Songs of the Pacific	1998 - 2003		
ARC-1747-16-15	Northwest			
RBSC-	File - Key words for index, 2nd ed.	[199-?]		
ARC-1747-16-16				
RBSC-	File - Maps for 1st ed.	[197-]		
ARC-1747-16-17				
RBSC-	File - Permissions	1977-5-12 -		
ARC-1747-16-18		1978-1-26		
RBSC-	File - Pre-publication letters	1979-1-8 -		,
ARC-1747-16-19	•	1979-2-12		
RBSC-	File - Reviews and promo	1979-1-8 -		
ARC-1747-16-20	1	1980-10		
RBSC-	File - Lyrics and correspondence	1921 - 1970		
ARC-1747-16-21				
RBSC-	File - Songs of the Pacific Northwest	[199-?]-2005		ı
ARC-1747-24-02	layout material			
	Note:			
	Note.			
	Material located in oversize,			
	box 24.			
	00A 24.			
RBSC-	File - Songs of the Pacific Northwest	1943-1972		
ARC-1747-20-10	Materials	1743-1774		
RBSC-	File - Cassette of Three Songs by Phil	[197-?]		
ARC-1747-23-13	Thomas	[197-1]		
ARC-1/4/-23-13	THOMAS			

Book binding projects

<u>Date</u>: [196-?]-2004 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

Subseries contains copies of books Thomas found during his research which he then had bound. The majority of books deal with folk music, while others focus on labour disputes in British Columbia. Note that this series does not include <I>Songs of the Pacific Northwest</I>. Material includes proofs, copies, and notes. Subseries is arranged alphabetically according to book title.

Physical description: 13 cm of textual records and other material

Arrangement:

Arrangement inherited from immediate source of acquisition with the exception of the "Folk Dancing book photocopies" file which was among festival material at the time of acquisition.

Physical description:

Includes: 81 photographs, 22 negatives, 3 illustrations, 3 microfiches, 2 contact sheets, and 2 booklets

Container

RBSC-	File - Cariboo Songs photos 1869	[199-?]
ARC-1747-18-05		
RBSC-	File - Social Hymns of Brotherhood and	[199-?]
ARC-1747-18-06	Aspiration	
RBSC-	File - Songs of Sea Labour - Paste ups	[199-?]
ARC-1747-18-07		
RBSC-	File - Songs of Sea Labour - one-sided	[199-?]
ARC-1747-18-08	set	
RBSC-	File - Upper Canada Hymn Book	[199-?]
ARC-1747-18-09		
RBSC-	File - Folk Dancing book photocopies	[199-?]
ARC-1747-24-11		

Folk Song Societies and Festivals

Date: 1963-2011 (date of creation)

Scope and content:

This series includes materials on various folk music and song societies, festivals, and events that Philip J. Thomas was involved with. The majority of the series consists of correspondence and promotional material.

Physical description: 43 cm of textual records

13 posters2 photographs

Arrangement:

Series is arranged alphabetically according to society or event name.

File / item list				
Ref code	Title	Dates	Access status	Container
RBSC-	File - Cityfest	1999		
ARC-1747-27-06				
RBSC-	File - CSFM - AGM's	1977-2001		
ARC-1747-27-03				
RBSC-	File - CSTM/SCTM	1987-1997		
ARC-1747-27-04				
RBSC-	File - CSTM Correspondence	1963-2004		
ARC-1747-29-03				
RBSC-	File - CSTM - Mail Order	1978-2000		
ARC-1747-27-05				
RBSC-	File - CSTM Miscellaneous 01	1974-1994		
ARC-1747-29-01				
RBSC-	File - CSTM Miscellaneous 02	1978-1990		
ARC-1747-29-02				
RBSC-	File - English Folk Dance and Song	1978-1996		
ARC-1747-25-19	Society - EFDSS			
RBSC-	File - Festivals B.C. and Northwest	1984-1999		
ARC-1747-27-09				
RBSC-	File - Folk Alliance	1989-2000	·	
ARC-1747-25-20				

RBSC-	File - Folk Festivals Not Vancouver	1963-1996
ARC-1747-27-10	File - Folk Festivals Not Valicouver	1903-1990
RBSC-	File Fell Feed als Counts	1002 2004
	File - Folk Festivals Seattle	1982-2004
ARC-1747-28-01		1002
RBSC-	File - Folk Song Circle posters	1993
ARC-1747-32-02	Note:	
	History of the poster's design	
	written by P.J. Thomas on	
	back of one of the posters.	
	back of one of the posters.	
RBSC-	File - Folk Society Seattle	1977-1988
ARC-1747-26-03	The - Polk Society Seattle	17/7-1700
RBSC-	File - Folk Traditions - Sing Around	1994
ARC-1747-26-01	File - Folk Traditions - Sing Around	1994
		1071 2011
RBSC-	File - Folknik	1971-2011
ARC-1747-26-13		2002.05.10
RBSC-	File - Here We Stand! Paul Robeson	2002-05-18
ARC-1747-31-04	Memorial Concert	
RBSC-	File - Pacific Northwest Folklife Festival	1990
ARC-1747-31-03		
RBSC-	File - Popular Culture Conf.	1987-1989
ARC-1747-26-12		
RBSC-	File - RainyCamp 01	1992-2003
ARC-1747-26-04		
RBSC-	File - RainyCamp 02	1987-2006
ARC-1747-31-08		
RBSC-	File - Rogue FC	1988-2007
ARC-1747-26-02		
RBSC-	File - Songs from BC poster	[197-?]
ARC-1747-32-01		
RBSC-	File - Vancouver Folk Festivals	1978-2004
ARC-1747-28-02		
RBSC-	File - Vancouver Folk Music Festival	1992-1993
ARC-1747-31-05		
RBSC-	File - Vancouver Folk Song Society	1995-2003
ARC-1747-31-06		
RBSC-	File - VFSS	1974-2007
ARC-1747-27-01		
RBSC-	File - Victoria FMS - Newsletters	1977-1989
ARC-1747-27-02	The victorial risk interesting	27.1. 2707
RBSC-	File - Winnipeg Folk Festival	1976-1995
ARC-1747-27-08	The Whimpeg Folk Festival	1710 1770
RBSC-	File - Winter Roots Vancouver	1993
ARC-1747-27-07	The Willie Roots Valicouver	1775
RBSC-	File - Washington State Folklife Council	1987-1988
ARC-1747-31-12	The - washington State Polkine Council	1707-1700
	Eile West Doint Creekin Sterman J. S.	1006
RBSC-	File - West Point Grey in Story and Song	1986
ARC-1747-24-09	poster	